CUMBERLAND REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

SUMMER MUSIC LESSONS

Dear Parents and Guardians of All 4^{ths} thru 12th Grade Students,

I am proud to announce that Cumberland Regional High School will again be sponsoring Summer Music Lessons for woodwind, brass, percussion and voice.

This program is open to students in 4th to 12th grade. The five-week program is Tuesday through Thursday afternoons, starting July 12th. Students may select both instrumental and vocal lessons. The program is free of charge.

Please complete the online form with contact information, preferred time, and instrument. If you need an instrument, please contact Coles Music Service about their rentals on their website www.colesmusicservice.com or by calling (856) 848-2122. All Materials for percussion can be provided on site at CRHS.

Sincerely,

Betsy Harrison

Thil Hamilton

Phil Hamilton

Betsy Harrison Vocal-Choral Director Email: harrison@crhsd.org

Director of Bands Email: hamiltonp@crhsd.org